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Dear Resident, 

 

Before the Christmas break – we said that we would be in our 

new site offices and that the reduce level dig would be complete 

during the first week back. We’re very pleased to say that this has 

been achieved. We have worked hard to reduce the impact the 

delivery vehicles have on the housing estate.  Please get in touch 

should you have any issues with this. 

 

Next on the construction programme - we have begun to fill the 

area under the new building and road with stone, this is to enable a 

sufficient bearing to take the foundations. We will start to form the 

foundations over the coming weeks with the steel frame booked for 

delivery mid-February. For those of you who wish to understand 

more of the build programme, we have displayed a timeline on our 

site entrance hoarding which highlights key milestones in the build.  

 

Welcome to the Team – We have a new team member! As you 

can see below, Paul has recently joined our team and will oversee 

the day to day running of the site alongside Sam. 

 

Activities      

 & Key Dates 

 

To secure a reception place 

for your child, the closing 

date is Wednesday 15 

January 2020 

 

For reception places, the 

application process is 

through the North Somerset 

website 

 

https://www.n-

somerset.gov.uk/my-

services/schools-

learning/admissions/recepti

on-junior-and-secondary-

transfer/secondary/ 

 

 

OUR COMMITMENT IN YOUR COMMUNITY 

The world is filled with enough ordinary. It’s our responsibility to make it extraordinary. That’s why       

every project we take on at Willmott Dixon has to deliver a positive and memorable impact.  

For our communities, it means places not just to live in but to thrive in.  

 

MEET THE TEAM ON SITE 
 Sam Winterton 

Senior Building Manager 
Sam.winterton@willmottdixon.co.uk 

Daniel Fudge 
Senior Surveyor 
Daniel.fudge@willmottdixon.co.uk 

Paul Walsh 
Building Manager 
Paul.walsh@willmottdixon.co.uk 
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WWW.WILLMOTTDIXON.CO.UK 

Reception Application Closing Date 15 January 2020 


